Rani Birla Girls’ college
38, Shakespeare Sarani- Kolkata- 700017

22 /NOTICE/PRIN/2024

Notice Dated: 03.04.2024

This is to notify all that as per GO. No. 6112- F (P2) dated 9™ November, 2023, issued by Finance
(Audit) Department, Govt. of West Bengal, Nabanna, Bengali New Year falls on 14% April,2024
(Sunday). Therefore Monday 15™ April, 2024 College will remain open and will be treated as a
working day.

(Dr. Srabanti Bhattacharya)
Principal
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